
 
Abbey’s Memorial “Set for Abbey” Volleyball Tournament! 

August 4​th​, 2018, Center Court in Waukesha 

 
 

To benefit: 
Multiple Sclerosis Research 

 

Sponsorship Opportunities 
Abbey’s Champion Sponsor​   
$500 and up 
● Opportunity to have your logo or individual name on the back of “Set For Abbey Volleyball Tournament” t-shirts 
● Receive two complimentary t-shirts  
● Opportunity to have your logo individual name placed prominently on all banners and on the website 
● Opportunity to display one company banner at the tournament 
● Mention of your sponsorship during the tournament announcements 
● A thank you for your sponsorship on our Facebook page 

 
Ambassadors for Abbey Sponsor  
$300 
● Opportunity to have your logo or individual name placed prominently on a all banners and on the website 
● One  complimentary “Set For Abbey Volleyball Tournament” t-shirt  
● Mention of your sponsorship during the tournament announcements 
● A thank you for your sponsorship on our Facebook page 

 

Abbey’s Partner Court Sponsor  
$150  
● Opportunity to sponsor a volleyball court and have your name/logo on a sign on the court  
● Mention of your sponsorship during the tournament announcements 
● A thank you for your sponsorship on our Facebook page 

Logos for the Champion and Ambassador Sponsorships must be received by July 16th to be included on 
the banners.  Partner Court Sponsorship logos must be received by July 27th.    All logos need to be 
submitted in ​.ai or .eps format 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
- 

Yes!  I want to be a supporter of the 2018 Set For Abbey Volleyball Tournament 
Sponsor Name:_______________________________Contact Name:____________________________ 
Address:____________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone:_________________Email:_________________________Sponsorship Amount:______________ 
 

To be a sponsor, contact Ginny McGowan at: ​262-751-9382, email to ​GMcGowan@sainta.org 


